
Pennsylvania Workers 
Deserve to Know 
Their Rights

Learn More: AmericansForProsperity.org

Legislators are considering a bill that would give 
Pennsylvania public workers more control over 
their wages.

HB 785 requires the government to notify employees1:

They are not required to pay union dues 

They have a right to choose whether or 
not to join a union

Source: 1) HB 785

Call Representative JIM MARSHALL at 
724.847.1352. Tell him to stand up for 
Pennsylvania workers and SUPPORT HB 785.
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Know Your Rights, 
Pennsylvania!
Legislators are considering a bill that 
would give Pennsylvania public workers 
more control over their wages.

TELL HIM TO STAND UP FOR PENNSYLVANIA 
WORKERS AND SUPPORT HB 785.

Call Representative
Jim Marshall

724.847.1352


